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Waiting for GCSE results
We understand that customers are left with a difficult decision over signing up for travel when they are waiting for GSCE results that come out late in August.
There are number of options available with us.
1. Sign up and join a payment plan before June 1st and receive a £40 early bird discount on your ticket www.beaver-bus.co.uk/school-buses/
2.  Sign up after June 1st and join a payment plan or pay the balance in full.
3. Wait until you get the GCSE results and sign up for travel or catch up with a payment plan.
Our passes will be posted to the address provided on the reservation form from the second week in August providing payments are up to date. We will send you a text message when the pass is on its way.   

A letter is issued with the pass explaining that the timetables are now up to date and that they are available on the website. If you choose option 3, we do not guarantee that there will be spaces on a service for passengers. If there is space available, you will have missed the posting deadlines and your pass may not be with you in time for the start of the academic year. 

We create demand related services and will fill the buses to ensure they are running as efficiently as possible. In some cases where there is low uptake in a particular area, the bus may have to service another area further away making the bus route longer to make the service financially viable. Otherwise we would not be able to cover certain areas and you will lose the service altogether. Choosing option 3 does not give us a realistic chance of setting the services out as best we can. 

If you no longer require the service due to GCSE results, you change your mind or don’t like the route we have offered, we will offer a transfer to another service where possible in the first instance or for a full refund, the pass should be returned with a complete refund request form https://beaver-bus.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2022/04/Refund-Request-Form.pdf before any travel is taken.

Signing up and starting payment plans early is no risk, providing you cancel your ticket and surrender it before travel starts. 

We wish you the best for your results and appreciate your support with our services. 
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